Town of Hamilton Planning Board
PO Box 429, 577 Bay Road

Hamilton, MA 01936

NOTICE OF PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING

On February 7, 2017 at 7 p.m. the Hamilton Planning Board will hold a public hearing in the Town Hall
Memorial Room to consider modifications to a Special Permit which was issued on September 24, 2013
for a mixed use project at 227 Willow Street (located in the Willow Street Overlay District (WSOD) with
Business (B) District underlying zoning) in accordance with MGL Chapter 40A, Section 9, and the
Hamilton Zoning Bylaw. The focus of the discussion will be whether the project is in compliance with the
Special Permit and how to resolve non-compliances, including but not limited to issuance of a
superseding Special Permit. All wishing to be heard concerning the matter should attend.
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